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Norwegian Ukrainian Chamber of Commerce (NUCC) and BI Norwegian Business School are
pleased to welcome you to the Norwegian Ukrainian Business Forum (NUBF) October 18th in
Oslo. The business forum in connection with the official visit to Norway of the Ukrainian
President, Petro Poroschenko. The NUBF is an opportunity to learn about what Ukraine, one of
Europe's largest countries, has to offer. You will get updated on the political and economic
situation, the development in business climate, and get insight to the risks and opportunities of
doing business in Ukraine. At the end of the day, there will be a networking event with tapas,
music and last but not least, possibilities for business exchange.

Date: 18th October
Time: 09:00‐18:00
Location: BI Norwegian Business School, Nydalsveien 37, 0484 Oslo.
Participation is free of charge, but please register in advance.

Register here!
 
For more information, click here!
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Best regards

 


